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Stewpot Officers - 2016
Chairperson - Mary Jane Cheatham

Vice Chairperson - Charlie Frith
Secretary - Ellen Russell

Treasurer - Roberta Saxon
 
 
 

Stewpot Committees - 2016



Stewpot Committees - 2016
 

Volunteer Chairperson - Jan Van Ness
Special Events - Kay Shurgar

Manager - Nancy Rorex
Day Manager - Ed Brown

Communications - Charlie Frith

Merry Christmas from the Stewpot Board

Westover Hills Presbyterian Church 
Holds Alternative Christmas Market

Charlie Frith Collects Donations 
for Stewpot





Trinity Presbyterian Church's
"Souls for Soles" Campaign

 
"Trinity Presbyterian heeded the call for men's
shoes by launching a Soles for Souls campaign.
 Over 60 pairs of shoes were collected in 2 weeks
and donated to the Stewpot closet.  All were
distributed within a week.  It's not just about
cooking and feeding - it's about reaching out to the
other needs of our clients!" 

 



 

Stewpot Gets More Shoes From 
Fleet Feet Easy Runner

On Friday, September 30, Charlie Frith got a call
from Noelle Coughlan at Fleet Feet Easy Runner

saying that they had more shoes for Stewpot.
 Charlie picked up three boxes of shoes and took

them to Stewpot.

 



 

Stewpot Prepares Christmas 
Gifts for Stewpot Patrons

Christmas is coming and the Stewpot is preparing
Christmas Gifts.  Each year, Kay Shugar shops for
bargains to be included in the Gift Bag prepared
for Stewpot patrons. She tries to hold the cost to
$10.00 per bag.  To prepare approximately 150
bags costs $1,500.  All contributions help.  Just a
gift of $10.00 will buy the items needed for one gift
bag. If you would like to help this year, write a
check to The Stewpot, include Christmas Bags in
the memo section, and mail it to: 
 

The Stewpot-Little Rock
c/o First Presbyterian Church

800 Scott Street
Little Rock AR  72201



How Can I as a Stewpot Volunteer Help the
Clothes Closet?
 
Charlie Frith, Stewpot Newsletter Editor, recently
sent out an email to Stewpot Volunteers asking for
their help in the collection of clothes for the
Stewpot - particularly men's socks and underwear.
He received the following email response from a
Stewpot volunteer.



Stewpot volunteer.
 
I volunteer once a month at Stewpot, and I
received the email from our team leader about the
need for some specific clothing items for the
Clothes Closet. After emailing my church office
with how to get the word out to our congregation,
they told me that they will be adding a 'missions'
page on our church website as well as putting an
insert into the church bulletin in November with
missions requests. So ..... I'm happy to share
information about Stewpot and the Clothes Closet
through these two avenues with my church. What,
specifically, should I put as far as the need for
clothing and hygiene items? And If I get donations
(items or money), what is the best way to get
those to you? Thanks so much! Just want to help
Stewpot and the Clothes Closet in any way I can.  
 
Charlie responded to the volunteer with this email.
 
What a great idea! When you go to the Stewpot on
your regular day, you can take any money or
checks and give them to Janie, who is the
secretary in the main office. Any clothes that you
collect you can give to Ed Brown. Ed will see that
they get into the Clothes Closet. They always
need socks, underwear, jeans, and shoes. The
Newsletter, which comes out quarterly, almost
always list things that they need at that point in
time. I am copying Barbara on this email, who is in



time. I am copying Barbara on this email, who is in
charge of the Clothes Closet. You can always
email her and ask her what they need. Thanks
again.  
 
My Question to all of the Stewpot volunteers
is: Could you do something similar at your
church?
 
 

Stewpot Holidays
 

New Year's Day
Martin Luther King Day
Good Friday
Memorial Day
Independence Day (4th of July)
Labor Day
Thanksgiving
Friday after Thanksgiving
Christmas Eve
Christmas Day



Does Your Team need Additional
Workers

If you are a Captain of a Stewpot Team and need additional
workers for your team (either temporary or permanent), please
contact Jan Van Ness (by telephone 680-3739 or email
jvanness8@gmail.com.

Stewpot Video 

 To See a short video about the Stewpot, 
click on the photo below.

Little Rock Stewpot



Little Rock Stewpot

  Make a Donation to Stewpot

 

Your donations to The Stewpot have helped us feed the hungry for the past
40 years. Thanks to your support, we are able to supplement our allocations
from Potluck, Rice Depot and other food banks with needed milk, canned
and fresh food. 

Please send your donations to The Stewpot - Little Rock, 800 Scott
Street, Little Rock, AR 72201.

Check out our Website

http://stewpot-littlerock.org 


